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March 29, 2023 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council    202301007 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – Parks: 4th Quarter In-Kind Donations 

 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned: 

 

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to accept in-kind donations and 

contributions of supplies, professional services, and contracted services 

from the Cincinnati Parks Foundation, valued at approximately 

$235,136.11, to benefit various City parks; and AUTHORIZING the City 

Manager to accept in-kind donations of park supplies, professional 

services, and contracted services from the Cincinnati Riding Or Walking 

Network and Green Umbrella, valued at approximately $121,450, to 

benefit various City parks. 

 

Approval of this Ordinance will authorize the City Manager to accept in-kind 

donations from the Cincinnati Parks Foundation of park supplies, professional 

services, and contracted services valued at approximately $235,136.11 to benefit and 

improve various City parks. The Ordinance also authorizes the City Manager to 

accept in-kind donations from the Cincinnati Riding or Walking Network (CROWN) 

and Green Umbrella, of supplies, professional services, and contracted services 

valued at approximately $121,450, including supplies and services to construct and 

install a decorative bench at Yeatman’s Cove.  

 

Lists of the in-kind donations are attached. 

 

Acceptance of these in-kind donations does not require new FTEs or matching funds. 

Acceptance of in-kind donations and contributions to benefit various City parks is in 

accordance with the “Sustain” goal to “[p]reserve our natural and built environment” 

and strategy to “[p]rotect our natural resources,” as described on pages 193-198 of 

Plan Cincinnati (2012). 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

 

cc: Andrew M. Dudas, Budget Director 

Karen Alder, Finance Director 

 

 

Attachments 
 


